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Melville — November 21, 2001

American Power Conversion Corp
Attn: Mr. Bill Burks

Bldg. 2

85 Rangeway Road

North Billerica MA 01862

Our Reference: File E95463,01ME22643,DAH/C
Your Reference: Letter dated 11-19-2001

Subject: USL, CNL — Adding Models SUA 750XL
and SUA 1000XL with SUA24XLBP battery
pack for volume 1, section 13 of the above
mention file number.

Dear Mr Burks:

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL LISTING MARK
AND UL LISTING MARK FOR CANADA

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Inspection Procedure,
and serves as authorization to apply the UL Listing Mark and Listing Mark For Canada to the
above product(s).

To provide the manufacturer with the intended authorization to use the UL Listing Mark and
Listing Mark For Canada you, the Applicant, must send a copy of this Notice to each
manufacturing location covered by the UL Follow-Up Service Procedure.

This authorization is effective only for 90 days from the date of this Notice. Records
covering your product(s) are now being prepared and will be sent to you in the near future.

Products produced which bear the UL Listing Mark and Listing Mark for Canada shall be
identical to those which were evaluated by UL and are found to comply with UL's
requirements. If changes in construction are discovered, authorization to use the UL Listing
Mark and Listing Mark For Canada may be withdrawn and the products that bear the UL
Mark may have to be revised (in the field or at the manufacturer's facility) to bring them into
compliance with UL's requirements.
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Within Canada, there are federal and local statutes and regulations, such as the Consumer
Packaging and Labeling Act, requiring the use of bilingual product markings on products
intended for the Canadian market. It is the responsibility of the manufacturer (or distributor)
to comply with this law. The UL Follow-Up Service Procedures will only include the
English version of the markings.

If we can be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours, REVIEWED BY:

Iy

DEBORAH A. HOULIHAN (Ext. 22616) ROBERT MARULAZ (Ext. 22276)
Asst. Project Handler Engineering Group Leader
Conformity Assessment Services Conformity Assessment Services




